

Bernard C. "Jack" Young

President

Baltimore City Council

100 N. Holliday Street, Room 400 • Baltimore, Maryland 21202

410-396-4804 • Fax 410-539-0647

E-Mail councilpresident@baltimorecity.gov

TO:

The Honorable Councilmembers

FROM:

Bernard C. "Jack" Young, President, Baltimore City Council

DATE:

June 29, 2017

RE:

Floor Announcement Waiver

In accordance with City Council Rule 10-4(a), I hereby waiver the rule that a hearing may not be held unless it has been announced at a Council Meeting and announce a hearing on City Council bill 17-0090.

The Housing and Urban Affairs Committee will hear City Council 17-0090, Baltimore City Landmark List: Exteriors – Harry O. Wilson House, on Monday, July 17, 2017 at 10:00 AM.

This communication will be followed with a communication from the Executive Secretary placing this hearing on the Public Hearing Schedule.

/kmk

CC: Honorable Catherine Pugh, Mayor

Kim Morton. Chief of Staff

Karen Stokes
Kyron Banks
Carolyn Blakeney
Kara Kunst
Elena DiPietro
Tonia Lee

Avery Aisenstark Nancy Ray

Larry Greene Michael Swift

Municipal Telephone Exchange Reproduction and Printing

City Hall Security